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As a citizen of Oregon,  I singly oppose all portions of this bill.  Oregon citizens 

cannot bare any  

new taxes.  Including the one slated for the tobacco pouches.  Stop adding taxes and 

trying to  

take our KICKER funds.  Business are leaving this state faster than ever before.  

Residents are  

fleeing for places with less taxes and better governments.  So over spending and use 

the funds  

that are already slated for purposes.   

This bill is not right for Oregon citizens.   

Sincerely,   

Taraza Lawrence   

Dallas Oregon   


